NEWPORT NEWS PUBLIC SCHOOLS

MIDDLE SCHOOL INTRAMURALS
PERMISSION SLIP

Dear Parents,

We are glad that your child has chosen to participate in intramurals this
year. Our plan is to provide your child with a variety of activities.
Intramurals will run every Tuesday and Thursday from 3:15-4:30. At the
end of each session we will have a culminating event where the local middle
schools get together to have a friendly competition at a designated location.

While under the guidance of the intramural program, your child must
follow the same rules and regulations established during the school day. If
these rules are disregarded, your child could be dismissed from the

program.

Please provide contact information below in the event of an emergency or
we need to contact you. Students will not be allowed to participate
without this form. A written note or phone call from home will

not be accepted.

Thank you,
Newport News Public Schools Intramural Coordinators

Child’s Name Grade

Bus Stop Location

/ /
Parent/Guardian Name Home  Cell Work

Eﬁlméfgency Contact Home/cell/work Number

In the event of an emergency and medical care is needed, please put preferred hospital
and any allergies to medications:



